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 Thank you to Karen Schuh for helping us secure a $150 grant from Avista to 

sponsor our Invent Washington registration this year.  We love partnering 

with local businesses! 

 Yesterday you should have received our new Pioneer School Handbook.  

We will be handing this out to new families as they enroll so we wanted you to 

have the first copies.  Our plan is to update it annually with pertinent 

information.  A digital copy will be available on our website and Facebook 

page as well. 

 The Pathfinders and Explorers have been collecting food from the different 

food groups as part of their nutrition unit.  They are taking the collected items 

to 2nd Harvest on March 23rd.  If you’d like to donate any non-perishable 

items to the cause, please drop them off in the Pathfinders’ classroom (the 

portable) by the 23rd. 

 We know it’s a long way off but we since it’s a change from previous years, we 

wanted to remind you that the last day of school is a regular school day at 

Pioneer: Wednesday, June 10th- 3 PM dismissal.  The end-of-year picnic is the 

Friday before on June 5th at Liberty Lake County Park and will include an 

optional camp-out.  More info to follow. 

 Congratulations to this month’s PACE award winners.  They did an 

amazing job of demonstrating the trait of honesty- Micah Scott (Pups), 

Caroline Duffy (Pathfinders), Radhika Sharma (Explorers), Aniketh Parlapalli 

(Scholars), Sophia Thompson and Seth Bachman (Pioneers). 

 Debbie Noble will be bringing a couple of students to give an informative 
presentation on West Valley City School which serves grades 5-8 
on March 11th at 1PM.  Parents from Miss Casi and Mr. Chris’ class are 
invited to attend. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 2/27- Last Ski Friday @ Schweitzer 

 3/3- Math is Cool TEAM ONLY, 3-
4PM 

 3/4- Pizza Hut lunch; Chess Club, 
3:15-4:15PM 

 

 3/5- Math is Cool TEAM ONLY, 3-
4PM 

 3/6- School @ Pioneer

In the Spotlight 


